
 

COMBINED GRADUATE LEVEL EXAMINATION, 2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

Due to prevailing law and order situation in Manipur, the Service Provider 

of the Commission has expressed its reservation to conduct examination at 

Churachandpur and Ukhrul. Accordingly, it has been decided that Tier-I of 

CGLE-2024 will not be conducted at these cities. The candidates who had opted 

for these Centres will be rescheduled at other venues. Candidates are requested 

to visit official website of SSC (NER) and check their updated application status 

and city/ date of examination. Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.  

 

         

 

 


